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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-425-8085 
Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

September 1, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
  
Re: Docket No. DE 23-003; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Proposed Purchase of Receivables Program 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., I write to request a one 
week extension of the current September 5, 2023, deadline for filing a settlement agreement in 
the above docket.  The parties are actively reviewing a draft settlement agreement but need 
additional time to complete the process.  If settlement is reached, filing the agreement by the 
requested September 12 deadline will be one week before the currently scheduled September 
19 hearing. 

All parties to this docket assent to this request. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc: Service List 


